
 
 

Take Me Out To The Ball Game! 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians;      April 18, 2007 
 
 
The staff at Ridge View Elementary has decided to participate in the Gary Southshore 

RailCats, “School Cats are Cool Cats Program” on Wednesday, May 23, 2007.  This 

event will be in lieu of Field Day.  The students are looking forward to this day.  Fourth 

and fifth grades will participate in an essay contest, while the third grade classes will 

participate in a poster contest.  Some time before the game day, we are expecting to be 

visited by Rusty the Railcat and a RailCats’ team member.  Through the cooperation of 

our PTO, we are able to lower the cost of the trip to just $5.00.  The kids will be provided 

with round trip transportation, a game ticket, and lunch (hot dog, chips and a drink).  

Because the entire 3rd through 5th grade classes will be attending the event, children in 

those grades who choose not to go, will be excused from school on that day.  Chaperones 

will be provided for the event.  This school function is for the students and staff at Ridge 

View.  Normal school hours, rules, and lifeskills will be in effect for that day.  Busses 

will leave the school around 9:30 a.m. and return around 2:00 p.m.  

 

Please sign and return this form, along with the admission fee, by Friday, May 11, 2007.  

Any questions, call the office at 942-5614. 

 

Thank you, 

Ridge View Staff 

 

Student’s Name______________________________ 

 

Teacher’s Name______________________________ 

 

Amount Enclosed_____________________________ 

 


